St Margaret's at Hasbury Church of England Primary School

Hagley Road, Halesowen, West Midlands B63 4QD

Headteacher: Mrs S Shepherd

Tel: 01384 818660 Email: info@hasbury.dudley.sch.uk



28th September 2023

Dear Parents of children in Year 3 and Year 4,

Reading Workshop Year 3 & 4

We would like to invite you into school on Wednesday 18th October at 2:30pm for a Parent's Reading Workshop.

The aim of the session is to show you how we teach reading in school and how best to support your child's learning and reading at home.

Encouraging a love of books and listening to your child read every day is an extremely important part of their learning, and will really benefit their futures in so many ways. We would like to discuss the most effective ways in which you can do this and share with you how we do this in school.

We hope that you will be able to join us. You will shortly be receiving a link to a form to indicate your attendance, please submit by Friday 6^{th} October. The invitation is for ONE adult only and, unfortunately, we are not able to accommodate younger siblings. We appreciate many of you have work commitments, therefore another family member such as aunt, uncle, grandparent who can relay the information would be great!

Looking forward to seeing you.

Mrs F Jones

KS2 Reading Leader

www.hasbury.dudley.sch.uk









